
 
Dear Owen, 
I know this is a very late response to your question on notice, however Bret has 
been in Perth - heavily involved in a mediation - and hopes his answer is not 
too late.  I quote him thus: 
 
"In my opinion, what the Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission put in 
their paras 2-11 under the heading "Sedition" in its supplementary submission of 
17th November is a respectable opinion, with which I largely agree." 
 
regards 
Maggie 
 
 
 
 




